
 

 

 
 
14th September 2023 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

During the forthcoming academic year, your child will be working on different projects using various tools and 
materials across the Design and Technology curriculum areas. Students will be making final pieces that they will 
bring home at the end of each unit of work. All materials and ingredients will now be provided to your child at KS3. 
This is different from previous years and has partly been decided so that no student misses out on food practical 
lessons    

We would like to ask Parents/carers for a contribution towards the cost of these specialist resources For our 
curriculum area to offer your child a broad range of practical skills in Textiles, Product Design, Resistant Materials 
and Food Technology, we would ask you to contribute £10 which can be found and paid via your child’s ParentPay 
account at your earliest convenience. 

We have set up ParentPay so that you can make one £5 contribution from now until 31st October and a second £5 
by 31st October. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 
 
Eleni Demetriou, 

eleni.demetriou@cleevepark-tkat.org 

Curriculum Leader for Design Technology 
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